




















cIerks@Euamlegislature.org

From: Committee on Rules 36GL <cor@guamlegislature.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 10:48 AM

To: Office of Senator Telena Cruz Nelson

Cc: Clerks; Rennae Meno; Vice Speaker Tina Rose Mufia Barnes

Subject: Re: Expedite Request: Processing of Introduced Res. No. 30-36 (COR) - "2021 Mes CHamoru"
Hafa Adai,

COR approves your request to expedite processing of Resolution No. 30-36 (COR), during this time. Due to
the resolution not meeting the guidelines and time frame of processing, COR is requesting that the sponsor's
office assist the Clerks office if need be for the processing/ routing of the Resolution.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mary Maravilla, COR Director at 472-2461.
Clerks, thank you for processing during this time.

Si Yu'os Ma'Gse’,

£ COMMITTEE ON RULES

Vice Speaker Tina Rose Mufia Barnes

36th Guam Legislature

I Mina’trentai Sais Na Liheslaturan Gudhan
163 Chalan Santo Papa Hagatfia Guam 96910

Email: cor@guamlegislature.org

"Disclaimer: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information
which is privileged, confidential, proprietary, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or
the individual responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, distributing,
copying, or in any way using this message. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and immediately
delete any copies you may have received. Thank you."

On Fri, Feb 26, 2021 at 3:55 PM Office of Senator Telena Cruz Nelson <senatortcnelson@guamlegislature.org> wrote:
Hafa adai COR,

On behalf of Senator Nelson, our office would like to request to expedite the processing of an Res. No. 30-36 (COR)
celebrating "2021 Mes CHamoru". Electronic introduction has been sent to the Clerks office today, February 26, 2021.

The presentation will be Thursday, March 4, 2021, tentatively 4:00 p.m.
Kindly confirm receipt of this email. Should you have any questions, you may contact me at 989-7696.
Thank you,

Michelle Manibusan
Research Analyst I1



